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The below is attributable to Deputy Spokesperson Robert Palladino:‎

Secretary Pompeo spoke by phone today with Juan Guaidó and congratulated Mr.
Guaidó on his recent swearing-in as Venezuela’s new President of the
democratically elected National Assembly. The Secretary reinforced the U.S.
commitment to the National Assembly, the only legitimate and last
democratically elected institution in Venezuela, and the re-establishment of
democracy in Venezuela. The two reaffirmed their desire to work together
closely on a broad range of issues throughout the year to bring about a
peaceful, prosperous, and democratic future for the Venezuelan people.
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